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The 12-month pilot will allow people to receive some treatment at a local 
pharmacy without needing to see a doctor to get a prescription first. 

Current services include: 
•	Continued supply of oral contraceptive pills, without a prescription.  
•	Antibiotics for uncomplicated urinary tract infections in women.  
•	Travel and other vaccines.

It is FREE to see the pharmacist but some pharmacies may charge a fee for 
travel health consultations. 

For more information speak to your doctor 
or pharmacist, or visit  
Better Health Channel 

Victoria’s  
Community Pharmacist Pilot


